
School is reopening on Monday, 9th January 2012. 

 
Kilmichael hurling teams won 2 county 
finals in August with many of our past 
pupils involved. Both  trophies came to our 
school in September. 
 

First Holy Communion takes place in Toames church on Saturday, 5th 
May. 
Confirmation takes place in Toames church on Tuesday, 15th May. 

More photographs can be viewed on www.tireltonns.ie 

Swimming Classes 
Swimming classes are commencing on Tuesday, 21st February in 
Dunmanway swimming pool for 6 weeks.  All children from 1st class to 
6th class participate. This year children are to wear their school 
tracksuits on swimming days. 

Building 
The building of our fourth classroom is proceeding.  We had hoped it 
would be completed for Christmas, however, problems with the 
foundations set us back and delayed the construction.  These 
problems have now been rectified and we are hoping the weather will 
allow us to complete the project soon after the Christmas holidays.  

Ms. Aoife McNulty joined the staff of Tirelton NS in September.  She 
taught for the past number of years in Togher NS.  She has made a 
great impression on our school in the short period of time and has 
contributed no end in many areas.  

  

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 

Christmas 2011 

All children took part in the Christmas Pageant in St. Finbarr’s church 
Toames on Tuesday 13th December.  
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Christmas Shoe Boxes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Junior Infants 2011. 

 
 

Trip to Farran Wood 
To celebrate National Tree Day on 6th October all children visited 
Farran Wood. 

 

Hi Viz Jackets 
On 5th October,  Numico visited the 
school and presented all the children 
with Hi Viz Jackets, accompanied by 
Michael Murray.  They spoke on the need 
of care on the road during the winter 
months.  The jackets they presented are 
of great use in the promotion of the 
schools road safety policy. 
 

Sciath na Scol 
Tirelton were placed in Group 8 of the County  Sciath na Scol Football 
competition this Autumn.  We defeated Inchigeela, Coolea and 
Kilbonane but were defeated by Rusheen, Aghabullogue, Ballyvongane 
and Clondrohid.  All the games were very close and a lot of our young 
players gained valuable experience.  We look forward to the 3rd and 
4th class Indoor hurling competitions  in the Spring and to the county 
hurling championship after Easter. 

Halloween  

A very Happy Christmas to you all. 


